
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Mar 14, 2019 at 10:10 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
After review we would recommend approval consistent with the last few elections.  Half of the Kiosk spaces at Town Hall
would be used for Election place workers, the others for voters.  The requested meters would be bagged with notice that
they are are available for "One-hour" voter parking only.
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon 
[Quoted text hidden]




